
From: Katherine Maheras <kmaheras48@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 10:29 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 3 ft variance request for 1302 Prescott Ave 
 

 
Dear Jon Barrett and the City of Ann Arbor,  
 
Please approve and grant the additional three foot variance request for an eight foot front porch for 
1302 Prescott Ave. 
 
With much appreciation, 
 
Katherine Maheras 
1303 Prescott Ave,  
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
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